PROVOST CATHIE ALLAN J.P.
PROVOSTS ROOM
MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS
GREENOCK PA15 1LX

15th December 1998

Dr S Gupta
77 Newton Street
GREENOCK

Dear Dr Gupta

That you very much for attending so promptly to my daughter's eye problem. I was extremely
grateful since I had been very worried as she was suffering a lot of pain, so your prompt
attention was very welcome indeed. I should also like to thank the lady Doctor who also
attended to her at John's request, and express how grateful I am to her.

Can I take this opportunity of wishing you and your family great happiness during this festive

season.

Yours sincerely

/it

Cathie Allan
Provost

THE INVERCLYDE COUNCIL, MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS, GREENOCK

TELEPHONE: 01475 724400



